
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: 邱丽娟 QIU, Lijuan
Subject: Re: from wenbin li
Date: Saturday, October 18, 2014 1:47:44 PM

Will do if they ask me.

scott

On Oct 18, 2014, at 7:54 AM, 邱丽娟 <qiu_lijuan@263.net> wrote:

Hello, Scott,
 
The attched paper is the paper we submitted to Nature Communication recently, which
had been revised for more than one year.  I hope that you can accept invitation for
reviewing it.  We have spend more than two year for submitting.  It will be getting 
difficulty
for this tupe of paper. Hopefully it will be given fully considerated.
Thank you very much for the consideartion.
 
Looking forward to seeing you soon.
Regard,
 
Lijuan

From: "Wenbin Li <wenbinli@yahoo.com>"
To: "lijuan qiu <qiu_lijuan@263.net>"
CC:
Sent: 2014-10-17 20:21
Subject: from wenbin li

Hi Lijuan:
Please see the attached ms and ask Dr. Scott Jackson and Dr. Rajeev Varshney to 
handle the paper if they are invited to review the paper. Thanks.
Best,
Wenbin
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